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Hi Everyone!! We from 
 

 wish you all a “Very Happy Monsoon”!! 

 
Following vision to contribute Growth & Progress in the field of Construction Industry, 

we‛re continuously meeting Profound Personnel & Dignitaries in our “Core-Sector” i.e. Hospitality, Health 

& Education Sectors. During discussion with these very well -known Directors, PMCs, Architects & 

Managers, we always recognize that  is among the front- runner Construction companies for 

the “Mid-Sized Hotels, Hospitals & School s projects”. We from acknowledge this 

achievement & understand our accountability in this “Core-Sector”. 
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During this quarters we‛re experiencing very good responses &  offers from our “Core –Sector” for Pan-

India basis, there‛re many new clienteles being introduced along with our referred clients for their future 

projects & we‛re expecting to come out with best result for next “Quarterly Bulletin”  

 
In this “Quarterly Bulletin”, we from  proudly highlight starting of 2 new Projects in 

the

 

“Hospitality Sector”;  
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“Fariyaz  Hotel ”  (Proposed)   “Banquet Hall  @ Alila Diwa ”  
 
Near International Airport, Mumbai     South Goa, Goa    
 
 

www.Aakashgroup.com  
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